
American College of Nurse-Midwives and the
American Nurses Association

in cooperation with

Rep. Lucille Roybal-Allard (D-CA)

Rep. Allyson Schwartz (D-PA)

Rep. Lois Capps (D-CA) and Rep. Steve LaTourette (R-OH), Co-Chairs
House Nursing Caucus

invite you to a health care reform briefing

The Primary Care Role of Nurse-Midwives

Thursday, May 14, 2009
10:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

South Meeting Room - Capitol Visitors Center
Refreshments will be provided

SPEAKERS

Melissa Avery, CNM, PhD, FACNM, FAAN, President, American College of Nurse-Midwives

Tina Johnson, CNM, MS, Director of Professional Practice and Health Policy, American
College of Nurse-Midwives

Patrick Cooney, Principal, The Federal Group, Inc., on behalf of the American College of
Nurse-Midwives

Michelle Artz, Chief Associate Director, American Nurses Association

Please RSVP in the affirmative only to the American College of Nurse-Midwives by
Tuesday, May 12, 2009, by faxing the following form to (202) 347-0037, calling us at (202)
347-0034, or e-mailing RSVP@federalgrp.com.

mailto:RSVP@federalgrp.com


FAX TO:  (202) 347-0037

RSVP for the May 14, 2009 Congressional Briefing on “The Primary Care
Role of Nurse-Midwives” in the Capitol Visitors Center:

Name ________________________ I will be attending _________

Title   ________________________

Office ________________________

Phone ________________________

Email  ________________________


